

## **MEMORANDUM**

DATE:

November 9, 2016

TO:

Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division of Academic Senate

FROM:

Y. Peter Chung, Chair

School of Business Executive Committee

Re:

Draft New Presidential Policy on International Activities

Please let this memo serve as an official notification that the School of Business Executive Committee doesn't see an issue with the Draft New Presidential Policy on International Activities

Y. Peter Chung, Chair

School of Business Executive Committee